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duly 11, 9l7

.O&’met. :
Fisoal Agsistant Secrotery,
Department,
Room
Vashington 25, D, C.
Dear Mr, Bartelt:
1 sm sbtaching for your information & copy of the
Chairmen's letter addressed to Seeretary Snyder and conteine

ing the recommendations of the Emeseutive Commitbes of the Fed«
eral Open Market Committee.

Sincerely,

Richard i. iusgrave,
Chief, Government Finence Seetion,

http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis
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July 11, 1947

In response to lir, Bartelt's inguiry regarding our views
on the August 1 certificate issus, the Executive Committee of the
Federal Open Market Committee recommends that it be refunded inm full
into certificates meturing within eleven months and beering a coupon
rate of 7/8 per cent,

This recommendstion is based on the considerstions ex-
pressed to you by Mr. Sproul and myself im our recent discussion
and restated in our memorandum transmitted to nhlyl. Ag

in thet memorandum, motu-g-n
smmnunmmuh.memmmum
eleven outstanding certificaste issues inte o smaller number and
thereby permit raising the certifiocate rate graduslly while minie
miging the effect of the rising rete wpon the price of outstanding
certificates, DBegimning this progrem now paves the way for re-
funding the September meturities of Treasury notes which represents
the orux of the immediate problem,

(Signed) Marripeg

e S+ Ecoles, Chairman,
Federal Open Market Committee.

http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





